An inspection of Home Office (Borders, Immigration and Citizenship System) intelligence collection capabilities, focusing on its field intelligence work: Call for evidence

The Independent Chief Inspector, David Bolt, invites anyone with knowledge of Home Office (BICS) intelligence collection work to submit evidence for his next inspection.

Update to appointment on Financial Conduct Authority (FCA) Board

HM Treasury has announced that Bernadette Conroy's term as Non-Executive Director to the FCA Board will commence on 6 April 2020.

<u>Foreign Secretary: NATO joint action</u> <u>can help to stop coronavirus</u>

NATO Allies pledge closer co-operation to tackle coronavirus pandemic around the world.

<u>Updates on building safety reforms:</u> <u>Dear Colleague Letter</u>

Letter from Housing Secretary Robert Jenrick MP regarding the publication of the government's plan to reform the building safety system, including the impact of COVID-19 on remediation of unsafe cladding.

Government confirms the biggest changes to building safety in a generation

New measures announced include mandatory sprinkler systems and consistent wayfinding signage in all new high-rise blocks of flats over 11 metres tall.